
THE UNl VERSITY OF LIVERPOOL

TELEPHONE : ROYAL 6022

17th Septr , 1959-

SCHOOL OF HISPANIC STUDIES

Dear Dr. Vicens,

I have just returned to Liverpool and I want,
without further delay, to thank you most profoundly
for your kind and generous gift to me, via Jordi

Rubi6, of your valuable book on the Nineteenth

Century. I was delighted to secure a copy-

I regret that we were unable to meet during my
brief st�y in Barcelona; I should have liked to thank

you personally. I hope, however, that I shall have the

privilege of meeting you at some future date.

Naturally, if there is anything that I can obtain or do

for you here in England, I shall be most happy if you
will let me know.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

IV¡:LrMAJ,r
( N. J. LAMB)

Lecturer in Portuguese and Spanish.

Ilmo. Br. D. Jaume Vicens i Vives,
Facultad de Fil. y Letras,
Universidad de Barcelona.


